
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem heads Al-Hikma Movement’s Opinions Committee’s
meeting, discusses the political scene’s development

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  the  National  State  Powers  Alliance,  heads  the  Opinions

Committee of Al-Hikma National Movement meeting on Saturday, November 13, 2021, where H.E.

discussed political affairs and the results of the recent elections as well as explored

possible upcoming stage scenarios and the role of Al-Hikma Movement in them. 

His Eminence affirmed the necessity of pacification and dialogue to relieve the current

political crisis, stating that the role of Al-Hikma Movement is to converge everyone on the

same view and invest all of the probable possibilities, especially the good relations with

everyone.

His Eminences called to run field campaigns, provide services for the people, connect with

them, and affirm internal building, and be prepared for what’s next. H.E. reiterated the

Movement’s position to review the appeals and complaints to reinforce the transparency of the

electoral process and regain the trust in the democratic system.


